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MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING





A big, big thank you for supporting our Macmillan fundraising event by sending cakes to school to sell during the day and attending this morning’s Coffee Morning at Lloyd’s Lane.  Your fantastic support is much appreciated for this very worthwhile charity.  





We will confirm on next week’s Newsletter the total amount raised to be forwarded to Macmillan – well done everyone!





TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY


 Tempest Photograpghy will be coming into school next Friday, 6th October, to take Individual and Family photographs – please see back page for full details and time slots. 





HEADLICE





Please would all parents check their child’s hair weekly and treat as appropriate if any signs of headlice are found.





Yours co-operation in this matter would be much appreciated to help us try to eradicate this issue.  Thank you! 





HARVEST THEMEDSCHOOL DINNER 





On Tuesday, 3rd October, our Harvest themed lunchtime menu will feature 


a filled Yorkshire pudding with pork or vegetarian sausage served with mashed potato, carrots, peas & gravy followed by apple crumble & custard– yum, yum! 








  Year 5 Trip to Nant BH  &


Year 6 Trip to York 





Year 5 & 6  pupils have been given  letters  regarding next year’s trips to Nant BH and York.





 The Year 5 trip to Nant BH will take place 12th to 14th March 2018.





The York trip  takes  place 13th to 15th June 2018 - deposit of £35.00 to be paid  by the 4th October.





Please return your consent slips as soon as possible to secure a place. 





 


Sickness and Absences





Please ensure that you report sickness on the school number 01691 770530 as early as possible on the first morning of absence so that we can mark the reason on your child’s Class Register.





If your child is suffering from sickness or  a tummy upset please do not send them back to school for 48 hours after the last time they were sick or needed the toilet in order that we can keep these types of  illnesses  from spreading – thank you!!








 


CLIMBING WALL





The new Climbing Wall on the Lloyd’s Lane site is proving a fantastic success and very popular with our children! 





WORLD BOOK WEEK 





We are celebrating  this year’s World Book Week by inviting the children to come to school next Thursday, 5th October, dressed as one of their favourite book characters – we look forward to seeing your creative and imaginative costumes! 




















TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY – next Friday, 6th October 2017 





Individual and family photographs - please see below for time slots





CHAPEL LANE SITE :


8.30  a.m.  – Family Groups with secondary school pupils


9.00  a.m. Family Groups with pre-school toddlers and babies


9. 15 a.m. onwards  – Individual Pupil photographs and Family Groups within the school – staff will walk Lloyd’s Lane children across to have their photograph taken with their younger brothers and sisters.





12.15 p.m.  – Afternoon Nursery children 





LLOYD’S LANE SITE : 


1.00 p.m. onwards -  Individual pupil photographs and Lloyd’s Lane pupil Family Groups.


Please ensure that you return your child’s photograph consent / wish form (sent home with your child  today) by next Wednesday, 4th October.








EXTERNAL ACHIEVEMENTS





Jadzia Redman has gained her Wave 1 Swimming Level – da iawn Jadzia!





Matt Burtoo has gained his certificate in knife/axe training form 1st Chirk ESU – Frodonians in Scouts, well done Matt!











BEST ATTENDANCE:





Cherry class – 97%











HEADTEACHER AWARDS





BEECH – Harlow Williams for maximum effort in all that she does and always coming to school with a smile. 


CEDAR – Kyran Scott for good manners, always being polite and great effort in his work. 


CHERRY – Ollie Dyer for fantastic behaviour and manners – da iawn Ollie!


HAZEL – Iestyn Hughes for always trying his best in every area – a brilliant role model. 


OAK – Mason Pugh for a brilliant attitude to school and work in class. 


SILVER BIRCH – Reggie Plant for always trying his best in everything he does being the best he can be. 


MAGNOLIA – Joseph Rowlands for amazing problem solving in Maths – da iawn! 


WILLOW – Millie-Mae Bennett for working hard on the presentation of her work.


EBONY – Ollie Morgan for using such effort to complete work to the best of his ability. 


SYCAMORE – Jadzia Redman for amazing Picasso sketching of facial features.  Da iawn Jadzia!


MAPLE – Addison Williams for always helping to tidy up. You are fantastic at parking all the bikes!


JUNIPER – Ryley Jones for working hard on following the School Rules remembering to “choose it, use it, put it back” 


PINE – Darcey Barnes for excellent counting this week and Koen Carter for excellent Cymraeg when making a pattern for Baby Bear’s blanket – da iawn. 











